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Pramod Kumar Mathur
1525 Pinetree Trail,
Eagan, MN 55122, USA

September 9, 2014

To:

Shraddha Manosarovar,

Behind Shanti Ashram, Opposite Eskay Resorts, Off New Link Road,
Borivali - West, Mumbai-400103, India

Respected Sir/Madam,

My brother and I are indebted to your organization for embracing and rescuing Anup Mathur.

We have been blessed by God to grow and live in privileged circumstances. We go through life
helping others who are less fortunate without thinking much. We throw a coin to a beggar; give
donations to charities that knock our doors, or distribute food at the temple, believing it's what good
people do. However, we are certainly not aware or choose to be not aware of the many sufferings of
others or how our small contributions really help. Sometimes we even unreasonably and
preposterously engage in criticizing the good work of others.

When Anup did not return from his walk, it hit home. Our family was in despair. Each day of his
absence was difficult to bear. Your kindness, caring and effort to ensure his safe return was so great
and so overwhelming that it leaves us speechless. It leaves us with exceptional appreciation for work
vour organization does.

We can never say "thank you" enough. However, we would like all workers and volunteers know that

your effort is extremely appreciated from the bottom of our hearts. Your outstanding humanitarian
work saves lives and returns peace to many.

We would like to help in your noble cause with a small donation. Kindly accept two cheques in the
total amount of Rs. 1,20,000.00 towards the Rehabilitation of Mentally 11l Roadside Destitute project.

Sincerely,
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Pramod Mathur and Jai Mathur

Enclosure:
Two ICICI bank cheques for Rs. 60,000 each in the name of Shraddha Rehabilitation Foundation.



